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STAIRS - Rob and Tracey
(Nee Quinton) are thrilled to
announce the arrival of their
beautiful daughter, Nicole Audrey,
weighing 8 Ibs. 1 3/4 0zs. on
Tuesday, October 19,1993 at
Bowmanville Memorial Hospital.
Proud grandparents are Don and
Barbara Stairs of Bowmanville
and Jack and Ann Quinton of
Georgetown. Proud great grand-
parents are John and Hazel
Beamish of Mount Forest, Gor-
don Quinton of Meaford and
George and Joan Smith of Toron-
to.

BRENNAN - Colin James
Edward finally arrived safely,
October 13,1993, weighing 10
Ibs., 5 1/2 ozs. Lovingly wel-
comed by big sister Katie and
parents lain and Jeanne. First
grandson for Edward and Naomi
Brennan of Cheltenham and for
Bob and Lillian Rosie of Terra
Cotta. 11th great grandchild for
Charlotte Smith of Brampton.
New playmate for cousins Erin &
Ashley with lots of aunts and
uncles to babysit. Our thanks to
Dr. Ashenhurst, Dr. Kumar and
the helpful OB staff at George-
town & District Memorial Hospi-
tal.

DAVID -- Ashley is thrilled to
announce the birth of his baby
sister, Sabrina Miriam, weighing
7 Ibs., 5 ozs. on October 27,
1993 at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital. His Mummy,
Lauren would like to thank Dr.
Kumar, Dr. Bourns and the nurs-
es on the OB ward for their won-
dersul care. Proud grandparents
are Mr. & Mrs. H.G.W. Ashley, of
Georgetown.

MATHESON, Steven and
Anna (nee Querques) are
pleased to announce the arrival
of their beautiful daughter, Nicole
Joanne, weighing 7-Ibs. 10-0z.
on Monday, October 25, 1993 at
Peel Memorial Hospital. Proud

grandparents are Dorance and
Diane Matheson of Acton, and
Joe and Maria Querques of Bel-
wood. Proud Great grandparents
are Fern Shultis and Theresa
Matheson of Acton.

LAMB -- Carol Lamb is
delighted to announce the birth of
her first grandchild, Alicia
Michelle Bowers on October 22,
1993 at Kitchener Waterloo Hos-
pital, born to Teri and Derek Bow-
ers of Waterloo. Carol, Susan
and Kevin welcome with all their
hearts this new little 5 Ibs. bundle
to their family.

LOOK FOR OUR COUPONS IN

THE NEW YEAR!

ALSO SERVING SUNDAY BRUNCH
265 Guelph Street

873-1868

MORRISON, (Burrows)-Doug
and Barb are thrilled to announce
the safe arrival of our third son,
Mackenzie Elgin, born on Octo-
ber 23, 1993. Big brothers
Spencer and Mitchell are very
proud of him. Mackenzie is the
third grandchild for Jane and
Elgin (Buzz) Burrows of George-
town, ninth grandchild for Joan
Morrison of Etobicoke and twelfth
grandchild for Jean and Frank
Morrison of Ancaster. Very spe-
cial thanks to Drs. Debbie and
Paul Zeni and the great OB staff
at Georgetown Hospital.
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DAVIS, Bill, Lisa, Jennifer and
Eric are thrilled to announce the
arrival of Kaitlin Dawn on October
15, 1993, weighing 7 Ibs., 3 0zs.
at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital. Proud grand-
parents are Ron and Elaine Chat-
ten and Bob and Shirley Davis. A
special thank you to Dr. Kumar
and Dr.Thompson and the OB
staff.

MASSEY - Chandra and
Grant are excited with the arrival
of their new baby brother, Karl
Osborne, on October 12,1993 at
7:28 a.m. weighing 10 Ibs.,12
ozs. Proud parents Michael and
Cherri are quickly recovering.
Special thanks to Dr. Furness, Dr.
D. Zeni and the wonderful OB
staff at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital.

SEATON, lan and Cathy' are
thrilled to announce the arrival of
their second child, a boy, Bradley,
David, born October 22, 1993, at

9:55 a.m., weighing 7 Ibs. 7 oz.

A little brother for Blake. Proud
grandparents are Rod and Marie
MacDonald and Leslie and
Josephine Seaton. Special
thanks and gratitute to Drs. Deb-
bie and Paul Zeni, Dr. Kumar and
the wonderful OB staff at George-
town District Hospital.

VAN RYN - Hi!l My name is
Natasha Irene, | was born Octo-
ber 4,1993, weighing in at 6 Ibs.,
14 ozs. Proud parents Bill &
Susan, have been busy taking
care of me so | thought it best to
announce myself. My brother and
sister Chris and Kathleen are
thrilled with my arrival and my
excited grandparents Bill and
Agatha Van Ryn and Jim and
Sylvina Rhynard in New
Brunswick are tickled pink with
me. | would also like to thank the
Drs'. and staff at Credit Valley
Hospital for my safe arrival.
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Visit us for
all your baby cards
and gifts.
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McISAAC -- James and
Donna (nee Connor) are pleased
to announce the safe arrival of
their second child, a son Jason
William Arnold, born October 31,
1993, weighing in at 9 pounds,
14 ounces, at Guelph General
Hospital. A little brother for Court-
ney. Proud grandparents are
Arnold & Violet Connor and Mac
& Gloria Mclsaac, all of Acton.
Proud great grandparents are
Florence Mclsaac of Acton,
Annie Misch of Chesley and
Herb McArthur of Kincardine.
Proud uncles are Rick Connor of
EiImwood and Don Mclsaac of
Acton. Special thanks to the
Nursea and Doctors on the 4th
floor of Guelph General Hospital.

QUINN -- Paul and Trina are
thrilled to announce the arrival of
their second child, a boy, Jacob
Paul, born October 19, 1993,
weighing 7 Ibs., 2 ozs. A little
brother for Joey. Proud grandpar-
ents are John and Joyce Quinn
of Georgetown and Audrey and
Attilio Berdusco of Sault Ste.
Marie. Special thanks and grati-
tude to Dr. Simon Cheung and
Dr. Henry Cheng and the won-
derful OB staff at Peel Memorial
Hospital.
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COLTER - |, Kristina Alice
Colter, wish a happy birthday to
my new sister, Jessica Alison
Colter. She was born November
7, 1993 at 16:48, weight, 7 Ibs.,
51/2 ozs. to my parents John and
Alison of Georgetown. | now
have to share attention with my
grandparents Theresia and Ross
Colter and Joyce and Tony Mar-
rows all of Georgetown. At least
there is now someone | outrank.

ACTON MUSICSTUDIO

*Piano - Conservatory - All Grades

*Creative Keyboardin%
(Make up your own pieces while you learn to play)

*Song Writing
*Composition

(Cassette recordings and printed scores of your own provided)

All Ages/All S 81:?5

853-41

VALERIE NICHOL
ARCT, AMus, LTCL

MCDONALD, Rob & Kim
are thrilled to announce the safe
arrival of their little angel,
Natasha Robyn, born November
14, 1993 weighing 8-Ib.11-0z. at
Peel Memorial Hospital, Bramp-
ton. First grandchild of Albert
and Pauline Penney of George-
town, and fourteenth grandchild
of Joseph and Lillian McDonald
of Carbonear, Newfoundland.
First great-grandchild of Alma
Parsons. She also has a large
circle of aunts, uncles and
cousins in Newfoundland. And a
special Uncle Jason of George-
town. Special thanks to the great
staff at Peel Memorial Hospital
and to Mommy's co-workers on
4B.

BLANEY - CAMPBELL:
David and Sheana are pleased to
announce the birth of their son,
Kieran Donald John, on Novem-
ber 2, 1993 at Peel Memorial
Hospital in Brampton, weighing 7
Ibs. 14 ozs. A brother for
Eachunn and special birthday
present for paternal grandmother
Hester Blaney. Kieran arrived at
10:04 a.m. with the kind assis-
tance of Doctors Cheng and
Hudes, and the much appreciat-
ed special support of Dr. Douglas
Vair. Kieran is a third grandson
for Ella Campbell of Orton, and a
fourth grandson for Eric and Hes-
ter Blaney of Georgetown.

ARKELL - Bill and Sharon
(nee Greenslade) are proud to
announce the arrival of Sophie
Pauline Ruby on Saturday,
November 20th, 1993 at 6:04
a.m. weighing 8 Ibs., 3 0z. at York
Central Hospital. A sister for
Spencer and precious grand-
daughter for Jackie and Ron
Arkell of Grimsby and Pauline
and Cec Greenslade of George-
town. Great granddaughter of
Ruby Greenslade of Bolton.

GABLE -- William and Shel-
ley (nee Coleman) are pleased to
announce the arrival of their first
child, a daughter, Meaghan Victo-
ria, on November 18, 1993
weighing 8 Ibs., 4 osz. Special
thanks-to OB staff at Peel Memo-
rial Hospital. Proud grandparents
are Ron and Evy Gable and
Denis and Lorraine Coleman.

KELLY -- Chris and Maureen
are pleased to announce the birth
of their second child, a son, and
a baby brother for Amanda. Con-
nor Christopher arrived on Friday
November 19, 1993, weighing In
at 6 Ibs. 10 oz. Proud grandpar-
ents are Caro! Kelly and Bob and
Carol Smith, all of Chatham. Spe-
cial thanks to Dr. Kumar, Dr.
Phipps and the entire obstetrics
staff at Georgetown and District
Memorial Hospital.
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Robert Daigneault
CMC, CLC

Congratulations Parents.
We look, forward to meeting you

MOORE PLACE DAY CARE

We have a before and after school programme .
Caring for children 15 months to 5 years.

83 Main Street North, Gerogetown
Hwy. #7 across from Moore Park Plaza

TWIN BOYS

MANSI -- Dino and Heather
(nee Gordon) are once again
happy to announce the arrival of
twins, on Friday, November 26,
1993 at Credit Valley Hospital.
Baby brothers for Kristen and
Lauren. Sean Tobin at 8:45 a.m.,
weighing 8 Ibs. 1 1/2 ozs. and
Michael Gordon at 8:47 a.m.
weighing 6 Ibs. 14 1/2 ozs. Very
proud grandparents are Arnot
and Jorothy Gordon and Pat &
Dee Dee Mansi and great grand-
mother Valerie Bisson.

VALADE -- Richard and Lisa
(King) are pleased to announce
the safe arrival of Richard
Garrett, born Noveraber 24, 1993
weighing 6 Ibs., 15 ozs. A little
brother for Darcelle and Andrew
and playmate for Teika. Special
thanks to Drs. Kumar and Darling
and all the nurses in OB at
Georgetown Hospital.

McNEIL -- Dan and Karen
(nee Robertson) are pleased to
announce the birth of Rory
Robertson McNeil, at 2:19 a.m.
Saturday, November 27, 1993. A
fishing buddy for Dad and Mom's
pride and joy, Rory weighed in at
7 Ibs. 13 ozs. Delighted grand-
parents are Margaret McNeil of
Georgetown and John and
Yvonne Robertson of Mississazu-
ga. Sincere thanks to Dr. Kumar
and the wonderful obstetrical
nurses at the Georgetown Hospi-
tal.

BOROTSIK - Craig and Deb-
orah (Porteous) are thrilled to
announce the birth of their first
child, a boy, Zachary Carl, weigh-
ing 9 Ibs. 1 0z. on Monday,
November 29, 1993. Proud
grandparents are Dennis and Bev.
Borotsik, of Georgetown and Ray
and Caroline Porteous of Caven,
Ont. Great grandparents are Wal-
ter and Jean Borotsik of Brandon,
Manitoba and Lola Hickling and
the late Roy Hickling of Brandon,
Manitoba. Special thanks to the
staff of Toronto General Hospital.

and your [ittle ones.
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877-9314

KROEZEN -- Fred and Betty
are happy to announce the birth

b | of Danielle Anne. A new sister for

Teri, Alyssa and Joshua. She
was born on November 21, 1993
at Peel Memorial Hospital Family
Birth Centre and weighed 8 lbs, 1
0z. A new granddaughter for Ger-
rit Kroezen of Acton and the late
Aly Kroezen and Bert & Thea
Pennings of Trenton. A very spe-
cial thanks to Dr. Peter Dobson
and Mrs. Merry Little.

BONEHILL - Nick and
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Kelly(Drumm) are thrilled to °

announce the arrival of their sec-
ond child, Alexander John on
November 17,1993 at 9:01 a.m.
weighing in at 7 Ibs.,12 0zs. A lit-
tle brother for Jeffrey. Proud
grandparents are Flora Drumm of
aeorgetown and Barnard and
Christine Bonehill of Beamsville.
A special thanks to Dr.Ashen-
hurst and Dr. Kumar and to the
OB staff at Georgetown and Dis-
trict Memorial Hospital.

BOUWMAN, Arn - With
thanks to God | am thrilled to
announce the safe arrival of my
granddaughter, Krista Joanna,
weighing 6 Ibs., 9 czs. born on
November 20,1993 at Soldiers
Memorial Hospital. Proud parents

are Rob and Kim Bouwman of
Orillia.

FABER - Rob and Carey thank
God for the safe arrival of Kimberly
Christine, on November 23,1993,
weighing 8 Ibs., 6 czs. A litlle sister for
Sarah and Jeffrey. Proud grandpar-
ents are Ed and Betty Martin of Acton
and Clarence and Joanne Faber of
Georgetown. Special thanks to

Kumar and Darling and the OB

at the Georgetown and District

December
1993

BURNS - Larry, Michele and
Marcus are excited to announce the
arrival of their newest family mem-
ber, Kyle Jared, born Dec. 8,1993
weighing in at 7 Ibs., 6 0zs. Happy
grandparents are Don and Ellen
Burns, Walter and Michele Giesen
and Betty Giesen. Many thanks to
Dr. Kumar, Dr. P. Zeni and the entire
OB staff at the Georgetown and
District Memorial Hospital.

FAHEY - Paul and Marie (nee

Dawvis) are happy to announce the safe
arrival of Nathanial Paul, born at
Credit Valley Hospital on Thursday
December 2, 1993 at 8:07 p.m.
Weighing in at 7-lb. 12 ozs. Proud
grandparents are Mr. & Mrs. Ron
Davis and Mrs. Lillian Fahey.

HANSEN: Jamie and Joan wish to
announce the birth of a baby boy,
Cory James, born December 7, 1993,
weighing 9 lbs. 10 ozs. at Brantford
General Hospital. Grandparents Ken
and Maddie Howat of Georgetown and
Carl and Dorothy Hansen of Bramp-
ton. A brother for Katie, Jill and Carly.
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